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Dear Board of County Commissioners, 
 
My name is Leigh Fodor and I am a newer resident to Hay Creek Valley.  I was supposed to try and 
speak tomorrow at the hearing, but I have a work conflict now and cannot make the meeting.  I 
wanted to write the board to express my concern about our area. 
 
I have been watching the new Hay Creek Valley subdivision development because I do have 
friends that would love to move to the area, so honestly it was an exciting possibility to me.  I 
thought the developers were doing everything in line with what the valley already has in place, 
and they seemed to be well aware of the environmental impact they will make.  However, it 
wasn’t until I learned more from my neighbors about the danger our valley is in in terms of a 
route out of the valley in case of any sort of emergency that I started second guessing more 
houses joining our road.  We have one long, two-lane road that narrows in spots, out of our 
valley.  And as you have heard from the Planning Commission meeting, we are well over the limit 
on houses that should be allowed on a road like this.  As mentioned by my neighbors, I’m not sure 
this burden is the new developments one to bear, but I think this board, along with the planning 
commission, needs to remain hyper aware of this situation. 
 
Our area gets a wonderful monthly magazine from our electric co-op, Mountain View 
Electricity.  In this month’s issue, May 2024, there just happened to be a page titled, Wildlife 
Evacuation Checklist-Making Leaving Safely Second Nature.  On the bottom of this page, it shows 
that this information comes directly from FEMA and the U.S. Fire Administration.  In all 3 sections: 
Plan, Prepare, and Practice they mention having an alternate route, or 2 ways out, of your 
neighborhood in case one is blocked. It also mentions that they should be wide enough for 
emergency vehicles to pass.  I just wanted to bring this article to this board's attention because it 
is not just this neighborhood, this city, this county, or this state that recognize there should be 
multiple ways out of a neighborhood, this is clearly a national concern since it is listed 3 times on 
one page.  This page is attached to this email for your reference. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
Leigh Fodor 
719-337-4133 
 




